
 

April 2018 

Monthly Departmental Report 

 

Coach TB Thomas Sports Center 

• Youth registration for T-Ball started and will conclude May 10th, 2018. 

• The Carolina Thunder had 2 home basketball games in April 14th and 21st. 

• A Hartsville AAU basketball team continues to use our facility to host practices on 

Fridays and Sundays.  

• Tammy Hall has joined the City of Hartsville Parks and Recreation team as our 

Receptionist.  

• Airport Advisory Committee meeting that was schedule for April was cancelled. 

• Facility hosted Neptune Islands staff training on April 27th and 28th. 

• Lt. Brian Ruddick has moved his office back out to TB Thomas Sports Center. His 

presents is very welcomed. 

• Hartsville Police Department hosted a defensive driving tactics class on April 12th. 

• Hartsville Police Department had a community meeting with Ltd. Richardson on April 

25th.  

• Hartsville Area Recreation department had a church softball meeting on April 16th. 

Byerly Park  

• The repairs to Pod 2 have been completed. 

• Batting cages were damage and plans to replace them are in the works. 

• Signs and drinking bowls have been installed at the Byerly Park dog park. It continues to 

be used by responsible and happy pet owners 

• Thirteen teams participated in the USSSA baseball tournament on April 21st and 22nd . 

• Dixie Youth softball and Hartsville National baseball continue with their season through 

the month of April into May. 

• Toney Richardson has joined the Parks and Recreation staff as part of the Byerly Park 

Maintenance Crew. 

Byerly Park 

• Coordinated 12 rentals and 8 tours of the Lawton Park pavilion. 

• Repairs to the dock have been completed.  



• City of Hartsville Parks and Recreation have renewed our agreement with Naturally 

Outdoors to bring back the free paddle sports (Paddle Opps) April 14th and 28th . We 

were fortunate to have sunny weather and the community really enjoyed it with guests 

coming from Florence and Camden.  


